
January 17, 2022

Updates From the Road

 


Dear Praying Churches and Friends,


We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year! 
The family and I had a great time spent in Michigan with 
both sides of our families. We spent some time at our 
home church and was able to have a meeting the day after 
Christmas right before the boys got sick. The rest of our 
time spent home was letting the boys recoup from their 
colds. Praise the Lord they are feeling much better! We 
thank you so much for your prayers, during the holidays 
we had a visit to the E.R. with Felix for his first set of 
stitches. He got two small stitches on his forehead and 
was able to get them out right before we left for Alabama 
again. 


While traveling from MI to AL we stopped in Nashville right 
after the large snow system had run through. The roads 
were slick and traffic was slow moving but are we ever so 
thankful and grateful for God’s hand of protection. As we 
were driving we spun out on the highway and completely 
turned the truck around facing the oncoming traffic and 
stopped mere inches from the guard rails. The oncoming 
traffic was far enough behind that they slowed down 
enough for us to restart the truck and get going in the 
correct direction. Whether someone might have prayed for 
us that day; we simply could not do deputation without the 
Lord first and your prayers second. Please continue to pray 
for us, you would never know how much we love and 
appreciate them!


We just finished up a missions conference and will be 
between Alabama and Georgia for the next few weeks. 
Please pray for the country of Italy and the missionaries 
serving there, that they may stay encouraged and see 
much fruit. For the people and churches we come across 
that we will be a blessing and encouragement to them and 
lastly that the Lord would call more missionaries to Italy 
and other countries around the world. From the bottoms of 
our hearts thank you for your faithful prayers and support. 


In Christ, 

Trevor Deneau

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Website: deneaustoitaly.org Email: deneaus.to.italy@gmail.com

Praise Reports


• We have made more meetings this 
last month!


• Another supporting Church


Prayer Requests


• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened.


• The work of other missionaries in 
Italy to be blessed, and God to 
continue to call new missionaries.


• Our calendar to continue to fill with 
meetings for this year.


• Safety on the roads as we travel.


• Emrys is having digestive 
problems; we will continue to 
figure it out and treat it. 


Our Boys


• Felix is again cutting 2 more teeth; 
it won’t be long before he is 
walking.


• Emrys and Theo are enjoying 
getting back into the routines of 
school.

THE DENEAU’S
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